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Topic and suggested by Update Status / Proposed action 

Unlawful Gypsy and Traveller 
encampments 
 
Councillor Lucinda Wing 
 

Environmental Health Officers, supported by 
representatives from Oxfordshire County Council, to 
give  a presentation on the powers to respond to 
unlawful encampments 

Officers will attend January 2019 meeting. Committee members 
to consider questions they would like to be answered. 

County Lines (Violence, 
Exploitation and Drug Supply) 
 
Councillor Neil Prestige: 
Awareness of a specific 
problem in Banbury and a 
growing problem in Bicester.  
What action is being taken? 
 
 

Question to be put to the Chief Constable and 
request they include an update in their presentation 
to Full Council on 15 October. 
 
The Assistant Director for Communities will report to 
the 15 November Committee and as part of the 
Communities Show and Tell will include information 
on County Lines. 

Chief Constable presentation – opportunity to ask questions  
 Committee members to consider questions they would like to be 
answered at 15 November Show and Tell. 

Car Parking 
 
Councillor Sean Gaul:  
Feasibility of free parking in 
Bicester Town Centre) 
(Councillor Neil Prestidge: 
Decriminalised parking in 
Kidlington) 
 

The next meeting of the review group is arranged for 
Wednesday 10 October 2018. 

Scoping document signed off by Committee and Review Group 
has been set up. 
First meeting held on 4 September 2018.  

East West Rail Link – London 
Road Level Crossing, Bicester. 
 
Councillor Lucinda Wing: 
Concern over the increased 
closure of London Road when 
the East West Rail link is 

Documents from the Bicester Strategic Delivery 
Board meetings are published on the Cherwell 
District Council website. 

The next meeting of the Bicester Strategic Delivery Board is  
Thursday 18 October at 10.30am.   
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completed. Who has taken 
responsibility to finding a 
solution? 

Strategy for walking and cycling 
between key destinations in 
Bicester. 
 
Councillor Lucinda Wing 
 

Democratic and Elections Officers have contacted 
the Bicester Delivery Team who have provided 
information on mapped cycle and walking routes 
within Bicester and key destinations in Bicester. 

Should Members require any further information, the Bicester 
Delivery Manager is Jenny Barker Jenny.Barker@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk and the Community Travel Planner is Angela Smith 
angela.smith@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk  

Consideration of the emissions 
plan for HS2 in relation to the 
Air Quality Management Plan 
as discussed July 2018. 

Democratic & Elections Officers liaising with 
Executive Director – Environment regarding 
attendance of relevant guests to a future meeting 

As this item is of wider interest to all councillors an all member 
briefing  with HS2 is being organised which will address the issues 
raised.  
 
Propose removal from work programme.   

Canalside Strategy.   
 
Councillor Cassi Perry: 
If done well, canals can be very 
successful in drawing people to 
a town.  What is the strategy to 
include the Oxford Canal as an 
attraction to Banbury Town  
 

A member briefing took place on Banbury and Canal-
side on 17 September 2018. 
 
A report ‘Banbury Strategic Investment Vision’ went 
to the 1 October Executive.  The report set out how 
CDC would use its own resources to enable the 
overall vision for Banbury and Banbury Canal-side to 
be realised. 

The Supplementary Planning Document for Banbury and Canal-
side has been deferred until the February 2019 meeting of 
Executive. 

Kidlington and Bicester Town 
Centres are failing. 
 
Councillor Neil Prestidge 
Councillor Lucinda Wing: 
Should a strategy to encourage 
High Street Retailers to town 
centres be in the Masterplan? 
 
 

Officers in Economic Development have been 
contacted regarding work currently being 
undertaken by the team with regards to town centre 
regeneration. 
 
The Senior Economic Growth Officer has advised 
that the service is aware of challenges facing our 
High Streets and those across the UK.  
 
There has been and will be a lot of action - hopefully 

The Committee to consider if they would like a briefing to be 
scheduled on the topic, subject to some further clarification on 
the scope of the subject  
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collective action - to maintain and enhance our 
urban centres. 
 
Currently the service is embarking upon the 
preparation of District Industrial Strategies and there 
will be the opportunity for all stakeholders to be 
part of identifying the issues/opportunities. It is 
anticipated urban centres will feature prominently. 
------------------------- 
Members are also referred to the performance 
monitoring report: JBP3.1.3 Deliver the masterplans 
for the key economic centres, where an update is 
given on masterplan progress 

 


